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Dear Mr. Hornan,

I am very pleased, as patron of the Czech British Chamber of Commerce (CBCC), to
write to you and the members of the Chamber as I highly appreciate the role of the
CBCC in the promotion of Czech and British economic and trade cooperation.

In these times of the reshuffling of the relationship between the United Kingdom and
the European Union, it is a joint hope and desire of all of us that the present excellent
trade between the Czech Republic and the UK will remain strong and continue to grow
in the future.

Business and trade, in my opinion, have that ability to overcome all obstacles as people
seek to interact with each other for mutual benefit — like culture they cross all
boundaries and bring us together. I am very pleased that the CBCC promotes the good
name of the Czech Republic in the United Kingdom and helps to match the business
interests of Czechs and British, thus creating a space to enhance the prosperity of both
sides.

I wish the CBCC much success in enlarging both the membership base and the pool of
potential business opportunities and I am sure that the CBCC will be helping the Czech
and British businesses to overcome any possible barriers in trading.
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Mpr. LadislavHornan
Chairman
Czech British Chamber of Commerce

London



